HARVARD UNIVERSITY
SCHOOL OF PUBLIC HEALTH

DEepARTMENT OF HEALTH PoLicy AND MANAGEMENT 677 Huntington Avenue

Harvard Program in Refugee Trauma Boston, Massachusetts 02115
(617) 782-6711

August 15, 1989

dott. Giovanni Rissone
Coordinatore Sanitario USSL 43
C.so J. Lombardini, 2

10066 Torre Pellice (Torino)
ITALY

Dear Dr. Rissone:

Thank you very much for your invitation to participate in
such an excellent meeting. Best wishes with all your ongoing
projects.

Sincerely,

Richard F. Mollica, M.D.
Director
Harvard Program in Refugee Trauma

Mailing Address:

Clinical Director

Indochinese Psychiatry Clinic
St. Elizabeth's Hospital

77 Warren Street

Brighton, MA 02135

(617) 782-6711
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